SH PATW October 14-18

Hello Sunshine Families.

Wow! We have a lot to be thankful for at Sunshine but the weather has to be at the top of the list this

~ weekend. We have a big week coming up which includes our annual Cross Country Challenge. A huge
thank you to Mrs. Poole for making this event happen year after year. We have close to 800 participants
expected to run on Wednesday! We also have a student vote coordinated by Mrs. Wilson. This will take
place on Friday, one day before the provincial election.

Have a wonderful Canadian Thanksgiving weekend. Now, it's off to the pumpkin patch!

With Gratitude,
Keri Hanlon, Principal/Directrice
#leadwithkindness

Peek At The Week
Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary
Week of October 14-18

Monday Happy Thanksgiving to our Sunshine Families. We have so much to be
14 thankful for at our school©
Tuesday *Choir Practice @ 8 AM
15 *Earthquake Drill @ 1:30 PM
Wednesday *Divisions 1 & 11 to Richmond Country Farms
16 *2024 XCC (Cross Country Challenge) @ 3:30 PM Start Time
Thursday *Divisions 10,21 & 22 to Hazelmere Pumpkin Farm
17
Friday *School Wide Student Vote
18 *Photo Retakes
Important Please use the school absentee line to report your child’s absence:
Information 604 952-2888
Dates to October 23 & 24 Parent Teacher Interviews (Early Dismissal)
remember
Reminders:

« Pack an extra snack for your child (many are approaching the office for extra
food). Our supply is for emergencies only. Check with your child®©

» Speak to your children (intermediate grades) about staying clear of the big
forest out back. If we cannot see a student, we do not know that they are
safe©

e Pack a complete extra set of clothing. That’s every (K-7) student...we live in a
very wet climate and soon the rain will be upon us©

« Check the lost and found located at the front door often. All items are donated
at the end of each month®©

» Send your Emergency Prep fee of $10.00. Thank you®




